
SPRING CLEAN‐UP 

On Tuesday May 22, 2018 the Town of 
Bassano will be facilitaƟng a yard waste 
Spring Clean‐up to assist residents in 
disposing of  excess yard waste . Resi‐
dents can dispose of yard waste by bag‐
ging it in Clear plasƟc bags only and 
leaving the bags in the back alley for 
the town crew to collect.  This program 
is strictly limited to YARD WASTE ONLY. 
All bagged yard waste must be placed in 
the alley by 7:00am May 22. 

 

Council has passed first reading on a 
new proposed Traffic Bylaw  (876‐18). 
Changes to the Bylaw include pro‐
posed reducƟon in speed to 40 km/hr 
within Town limits unless otherwise 
posted and changes to off highway ve‐
hicle use. To view this proposed bylaw, 
and to find out more of what’s going 
on in our community, visit 
www.bassano.ca 

Swimming Pool Opening Soon! 

Join us for some family fun! 

Cool off on a hot day, enjoy lane swim, 
take swimming lessons or join Aquafit. Be 
a part of one of our special events or plan 
your own. Pool rentals are available. 

Pool schedule will be posted on Facebook 
and on our website www.bassano.ca If you 
have any quesƟons call the Pool Manager, 
Sydney Smith at 403‐641‐4025 

 

Upcoming Dates…. 

Royal Purple Week May 13 ‐19th 

NaƟonal Public Works Week  May 20‐26th 

NaƟonal Fitness Day Saturday, June 2nd 

Seniors week June  3rd ‐ 9th 

Volunteer drivers needed 

For more informaƟon, call the town office 
at 403‐641‐3788. 

Bassano Rodeo  

June 22, 23 & 24th 

Bassano Rodeo Parade theme is 

“CelebraƟng Local Hero’s” 



Spring has sprung! Walking is a great form of 

exercise and a wonderful way to get to know your 

neighbours and community beƩer. Join the Walk‐

ing Group. There will be two Walking Groups to 

join – Lunch Break (12:05) or the AŌer Work Crew 

(6:30). They will run Monday, Wednesday, and Fri‐

day starƟng May 7th and we will meet out front 

the Town Office.  

May 2nd is Mental Health day. A Communi‐

ty ConversaƟon is being organized for May 

3rd for anyone who is interested in discuss‐

ing the needs for mental health services in 

Bassano. If you’re interested, please come 

to the hall for 12:00. It’s a Bring‐Your‐Own‐

Lunch, so please feel free to swing by on 

your lunch break.  

May 2nd is also Grasslands Public Schools 

5th Annual Family Literacy Night. All fami‐

lies are welcome to come to the JBS Cen‐

tre in Brooks between 4‐8:00 for a free 

BBQ, main stage performances, infor‐

maƟon/purchasing booths, celebrity read‐

ers, and more!  

Saturday, June 2nd is NaƟonal Health and Fitness 

Day. This day has been proclaimed by Bassano 

Town Council. Watch your flyers and the local 

newspaper for informaƟon on events.  

 

Tiffany is making plans for the week of June 4th 

to celebrate Seniors Week. Please keep your eyes 

open in the paper and around town for more in‐

formaƟon on the fesƟviƟes to come!  

 

Summer Camps are being scheduled for the 

end of July and throughout August. We will 

have drop‐in acƟviƟes as well as structure 

camps that run over a few days. More infor‐

maƟon will go home with the school in late 

May.  

 

FCSS is looking for volunteers to be a 

Neighbourhood Navigator. The role in‐

cludes meeƟng neighbours and discussing 

pre‐determined quesƟons. The purpose is 

to idenƟfy the skills, talents, and abiliƟes 

within the community of Bassano. If 

you’re interested in being a Neighbour‐

hood Navigator, please contact Tiffany at 

403‐641‐3788.  


